
38. 2020/21 WINTER PLAN - ROADS AND TRANSPORTATION 

 The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Operational Services advising that the Code of 
Practice “Well-managed Highway Infrastructure” – 2016, recommends 
that councils should review and approve their Winter Service Plan 
annually and to seek approval of the council’s Winter Service Plan. 

 The report recommended that the Council Executive approve the Winter 
Service Plan 2020/21 as detailed in appendix A to the report. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report. 

 


